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Our Refugees 
 

Dear Jesus, when King Herod heard that you had been born in Bethlehem, he sent men to 
find you so that he could kill you. Mary and Joseph took you and escaped to Egypt. 

You were refugees, far away from your own country. Today, please be with the 
many families who must escape from their own country, and become refugees. I 
pray that you watch over them as they travel, and give them safe places to live. 

Help us to welcome people who must escape from their own country like you did. 
Open your hearts to our refugees, and fill their hearts with the hope, that one day 

they can go back home to the land they love, or come to love Australia as their home. 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 
Fri 21 June 
Reports come home today 
P&F Movie Night (Sun Theatre 
Yarraville) 
Wed 26 June 
Three Way Learning Conversa-
tions 3.30-5.55pm 
Thurs 27 June 
Three Way Learning Conversa-
tions 8.00am-3.30pm No School 
for the children 
Fri 28 June 
Feast of Sacred Heart - Mass at 
9.00am 
Term 2 finishes at 3.15pm 
Mon 15 July 
Term 3 starts at 8.45am 
Tues 16-Mon 22 July 
Life Education Van at school 
Fri 2 August 
Professional Learning for Staff 
(Berry St) -No school for the 
children 
Thurs 8 Aug 
Feast of St Mary of the Cross 
MacKillop 9.00am Mass 
Thurs 15 Aug 
Feast of the Assumption 
9.00am Mass 
Mon 19 Aug 
Book Week 
Wed 4 Sept 
Professional Learning Day for 
Staff Fr Richard Leonard - no 
school for the children 
Fri 20 Sept 
End of term 3 at 3.15pm 
SACRAMENTS 
Thurs 10 Oct 
Reconciliation time TBC 
Fri 15 Nov 
7.00 Confirmation 

“The gatekeeper opens the gate for him, and the sheep listen to his voice. He calls his own sheep by name and leads them out. 
When he has brought out all his own, he goes on ahead of them, and his sheep follow him because they know his voice. But 

they will never follow a stranger; in fact, they will run away from him because they do not recognize a stranger’s voice.”  
“I am the good shepherd; I know my sheep and my sheep know me.” John 10: 2-5,14 

At Our Lady of the Immaculate Conception Parish Primary School we promote the safety, well being and inclusion of all children. 

Dear Parent, 
As you know the students in Years 4, 5 and 6 have been participating in weekly classes with our 
Song Room Artist in residence Alicia who brings her expertise in drama, dance and song to our 
students each week. The students have collaborated with Alicia in writing a script for our end of 
year whole school performance celebrating our School’s 100 Year History. Alicia is also collabo-
rating with our very talented staff who are supporting her to write the script, songs, costumes, 
props and background images for the performance. The staff supporting Alicia in this process are: 
Mr John Buttigieg, Miss Angelica Rodriguez, Miss Caroline Wood, Miss Menica Scarpaci, Ms Kriss 
Oliver and Ms Pina McDonald. With all this talent collaborating together I am cannot wait to see 
the final production which will be on Wednesday 11 December. Next Semester the Year 1, 2 and 3 
students will be having weekly classes with Alicia in preparation for the end of year performance. 

Staff Update 
 

Miss Anna-Maria Murphy will be getting married during 
the school holidays and we would like to wish her and her 
husband to be Kieran much happiness and joy.  
Congratulations to you both! 

I would like to thank Mr 
Eamonn Murphy for all he 
has done to contribute to 
Our Lady's School and partic-
ular for the dedication and 
care he has shown to the 
students in 4H. Eamonn is 
leaving to travel around Eu-
rope. We wish you all the 
very best in all your future 
endeavours. Happy and safe 
travels. 

Thank you to Mrs 
Pauline Zammit for 
her dedication and 
care of the students 
in 5C. Mrs Zammit we 
will miss you and 
thank you for all you 
have contributed to 
Our Lady’s School this 
year. Best wishes 
from us all. 
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Yours sincerely, 

Patrizia Bertani 
Ms Patrizia Bertani 
Principal 
principal@olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 

Feast of the Sacred Heart of Jesus 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Whole School and Parish Mass Friday 28 June 2019 at 9.00am 
 
This feast reminds us of Jesus’ warm, compassionate and tender love. Jesus was full of compassion for those 

who most needed his love – the poor, the heavy-hearted, the lost, the lonely, the weak and needy. 

Each class level is involved in their own ‘event’ as a fundraiser next week.  See See-Saw for details. 

We ask that children/families donate money to support the Society of St. Vincent de Paul in their wonder-

ful work to help to feed those in need this winter. We will present the donations to the representative for 

St. Vincent de Paul at the Mass to which you are always warmly welcome.   

 

We were very happy to have a surprise 

visit from Steve and his wife Tina last 

week. As you can see in the picture he 

is now feeling much better and wearing 

a moonboot. He popped into the office 

and many children were very happy to 

be able to say hello and wish him well.  

Please keep Steve in your thoughts and 

prayers as he continues to recover from 

his fall. 
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EXTEND UPDATE. 

 
 
The Extend Superstar is… 

Marietta ..for positively contributing to activities such as arts & crafts and group games. Well done ⭐  

Also, a huge THANK YOU to Marietta and family for donating games, toys and books to our program. 
 
What’s Been Happening? 
Children are enjoying after school care and engaging in group games, arts 
and crafts, cooking activities, sports challenges, music and dance and cook-
ing. The children have had a ball making their own bracelets and gifts for a 
special person in their lives, we hope to create more pieces of jewellery and 
have an open night stall next term!! 
Families, just a reminder if your children have any preloved books and 
games you no longer need at home, please consider donating to us here at 
Extend After School Care. 
 
Enrol and book now: extend.com.au 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Treasure Time  Indoor Sport 
and Group 
games 

Dinosaur Cor-
ner using recy-
cled goods 

Cooking pasta Designing 
placemats to 
gift to local 
nursing homes 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
The Life Education Van will be visiting our school next term. All classes will have a session in 
the Life Education Van based on a module the teaching staff have selected.  
 
The Life Education staff also offer a parent session that will be approximately 30 minutes. 
 
You are all welcome to attend on Tuesday 16th July at 2:30 p.m. You can find more infor-
mation towards the end of the newsletter. 
 
Regards 
 
Christine Carabott 
Deputy Principal 
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